
 
 

Seattle Art Museum Community Passes 
Some important points to note about your community passes: 

 Each Community Pass is good for one-time use and can be exchange for one free ticket 
 The passes can be used at the Seattle Art Museum or Seattle Asian Art Museum 
 The passes can only be redeemed in person at the Ticketing Desk upon arrival 
 Passes are valid through December 29, 2024 

We encourage to you to share this information with all your staff and clients. If you have any questions, email us 
at CommunityAccess@SeattleArtMuseum.org.   

Group Visits 

If you’d like to bring a group of 10 or more people to the museum and use your community passes, complete 
and submit a visit request form to start the booking process. In the special request section, please put 
“Community Pass Program.” 

We require at least two-week’ notice to book a self-guided visit, and three-weeks for a guided tour. For guided 
tours, there is an additional tour fee of $75 per tour (covers up to 20 people per group).  

If you have additional questions, contact Group Visits at GroupVisits@SeattleArtMuseum.org. 

Seattle Art Museum 
1300 First Ave, Seattle WA 98101 
Hours*: Wednesday – Sunday, 10 am to 5 pm 

Closed Monday – Tuesday  

Seattle Asian Art Museum  
1400 East Prospect Street, Seattle WA 98112 
Hours*: Thursday – Sunday, 10 am to 5 pm 

Closed Monday – Wednesday  
 

*Open for some holidays. Check our website for up-to-date hours.   

Current & Upcoming Exhibitions  

Seattle Art Museum 

 Hokusai: Inspiration and Influence from the Collection of the Museum of Fine Arts, Boston (on view until 
Jan 21 2024) 

 Calder: In Motion, the Shirley Family Collection (on view until Aug 4 2024)  
 Elizabeth Malaska: All be Your Mirror (on view until Jun 16 2024) 
 Jaune Quick-To-See Smith: Memory Map (Feb 29 2024 – May 12 2024) 

Seattle Asian Art Museum   

 Anida Yoeu Ali: Hybrid Skin, Mythical Presence (Jan 18 2024 – Jul 7 2024) 

Check out our Exhibitions’ page for the full list of current and upcoming exhibitions. 

We look forward to seeing you at the museum! 


